
KILLEEN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Resolution to Recognize May 15, 2024, as Peace Officers 
Memorial Day, and May 12 – 18, 2024 as Police Week in Killeen ISD

WHEREAS law enforcement officers across the Nation and locally make substantial contributions to 
the Nation and the communities in which they serve; and

WHEREAS law enforcement officers are recognized for their public service to all, knowing they may 
face extremely dangerous situations while carrying out their duties; and

WHEREAS law enforcement officers are recognized for the difficult careers they have chosen; and

WHEREAS the safety and well-being of all Americans depend upon the law enforcement officers 
who protect and serve their communities in a professional manner. 

NOW THEREFORE, the Board of Trustees of the Killeen Independent School District hereby resolves 
that May 15, 2024 will be recognized as Peace Officers Memorial Day, and May 12 – 18, 2024 as Police 
Week throughout the District. The Board also encourages students and staff to acknowledge the 
important role of law enforcement officers and to express their support throughout the week with 
appropriate ceremonies, programs, and activities.

PASSED AND APPROVED, this 9th day of April 2024.

KILLEEN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

_________________________________________
Brett E. Williams, President
Board of Trustees

ATTEST:

________________________________________
Marvin Rainwater, Secretary
Board of Trustees


